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Miller, Debra

From: Wagner, Katie
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 2:23 PM
To: kimberly.harshaw@pillsburylaw.com
Cc: Struckmeyer, Richard
Subject: Please submit documentation regarding the requested amendment to NRC License No. 

29-24002-01E
Attachments: ML13338A600.pdf

Good Afternoon Ms. Harshaw, 
 
As we discussed by phone on the afternoon of December 12, 2013, please submit documentation signed by 
Sharp Electronics Corporation senior management stating that you are the designated contact person for the 
licensing action referred to in the attached letter (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
Accession No. ML13338A600) dated October 28, 2013 on behalf of Sharp Electronics Corporation.  This is to 
provide assurance that you are duly authorized to act for and on the behalf of Sharp Electronics 
Corporation.  This documentation should be sent to my branch chief, Ms. Margie Kotzalas, by email (email 
address:  Margie.Kotzalas@nrc.gov) or by mail (address:  
 
Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555-0001). 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at (301) 415-6202. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katie Wagner 
General Engineer 
Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Katie.Wagner@nrc.gov 
 
 
 


